
My suggestion to all partners

I have forwarded to you an e-mail confirming our grant, sent to us by the ECF in Amsterdam. We should receive the
official letter and the contract in the beginning of January, which will also be forwarded to you.

The e-mail and the confirmation can be used when applying for other local, national and international funding. Any
addition to the budget will increase the possibility to complete all aspects of our project as planned and to the highest
standard possible.

When applying to the EU Program Youth for Istanbul and Berlin, you should mention that the programme exchange has
been confirmed for Ljubljana as well as for the &lsquo;travelling&rsquo; project in BiH &ndash; Mostar and Serbia
&ndash; Novi Sad.

 We can exchange further detailed information through the personal contact and e-mails. As soon as the web site is
activated we shall be able to use it for continuous exchange and information forum as well. 

 I wish you a wonderful New Year 2007; it will be a successful one, no doubt.  

With best regards,
Drago Pintaric

Divided God
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